1990-91 Budget Hearing March 13, 1990

The 1990-91 budget hearing was called to order at 7 p.m.
by Supervisor Edgar Scharrer.

Present for the board were Scharrer; Marcia Strong, clerk;
Maria Foerster, treasurer; Tom Totten and Cliff White,
trustees.

Approximately 30 citizens were in attendance.

Minutes of the 1989-90 budget hearing on March 14, 1989

were approved as read and mailed by motion of White, supported
by Foerster. Motion carried. (5-0)

Ayes: Scharrer, Strong, Foerster, White, Totten

Nays: None

Budget was presented by Manager James Totten.

Public comment and questions were taken.

Motion to adjourn at 7:30 p.m. by Strong, supported by Totten.
Motion carried. (5-0).

Ayes: Scharrer, Strong, Foerster, Totten, White

Nays: None

Marcia Strong, clerk
Birch Run Township



